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Happy winter!  I hope that you have found a way to enjoy our 2005-06 winter.  The weather has now moderated some, but as for me, I will take cold snow and sunshine as opposed to drizzle and gray skies.  

Here at Wyss Farms Enterprises we have just recently wound down the holiday celebrations with our family and are spending these long months preparing for spring.  We have updated our combine and are negotiating on a new tractor to add to the fleet. The tractor in mind will be a big improvement to our planting program.  

Locking in our inputs has proven to be a challenge.  There is such uncertainty this year.  Costs are going to be up, but how much?  I’ve read of as much as 12% -16% which I am using as a barometer.  I am pleased with the decisions we have made thus far.  Anhydrous ammonia remains a difficult decision. Is $550/ton the best it will be?

The grain markets are trying to rally some. Since harvest, corn has gained about $0.20, beans have moved upward about $0.60, and wheat gained $0.40. We are thinking of forward contracting 2006 bushels at these prices to capture some of the additional value.

I shared with you in the last newsletter that there are proposals to build a soy diesel and ethanol plant in our area.  I have not received any update on the soy diesel plant, but the ethanol plant concept is progressing with the financial and political hurdles to be crossed in due process.  Cautious optimism continues.  I will keep you informed.

Just a little reminder… the local Fort Wayne Farm Show will be at the Memorial Coliseum on January 17, 18, and 19.  We always attend the large event to get information through the seminars offered, study the latest software updates, and view the newest machinery concepts.  If you get a chance, plan to attend.

Take care and be well,

Andy Wyss

Owner - WFE 

